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Oregon State University’s veterinary school has been an invaluable resource in both 

my professional and personal life. Their expertise and dedication have saved the 

lives of many horses at Forward Stride in Beaverton, where I work, as well as 

numerous horses belonging to my closest friends. The team is consistently kind, 

knowledgeable, and gracious, and their hard work has made an immeasurable 

difference. We are deeply grateful for their support and commitment to equine care. 


